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Caledonia Community Schools
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Telephone (616) 891-8185 - Fax (616) 891-9253 - www.calschools.org

March 31, 2021

Dear Parent(s) or Guardian(s):

Spring break is just one day away. As a follow-up to last week's communication, we want to remind
everyone to remain diligent and make safe choices during Spring Break next week. As we approach
the final months of the school year, we want to maintain our goal to keep schools open all spring for
in-person learning and maximize our opportunities for the spring activities that we all enjoy. That will
only be possible if we prioritize health and safety now.

Please remember to be mindful of universal precautions such as wearing a mask, social distancing,
and washing hands over the break.  We ask that parents continue to monitor their child(ren) for any
onset of symptoms related to COVID-19. If there is any change in the health of your child as you
return from spring break, we encourage you to keep them home and please contact your medical
provider for further guidance.

As always, thank you for your patience and unwavering support as we continue working our way
through this pandemic – together. Hope everyone has a wonderful spring break!

Sincerely,

CCS Administrative Team

BOARD OF EDUCATION - ~ JULIE ASPER ~ KYLE CLEMENT ~ BRITTANY BARBER GARCIA
KATIE ISIC ~ TIM MORRIS ~ JASON SAIDOO ~ MARCY WHITE


